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Appendix C
Property Owner’s Letter to Staff



August 04, 2022

’.
& To whom it may concern,

- 4 To the best of my knowledge, nothing historically noteworthy has occurred at my property located at 38
Tenth Ave, New Westminster. | also don't know of any previous owners that have any historical
significance. My current intentions for the property are to create a home for my family and help

reinvigorate the housing supply in New Westminster.

Sincerely

Joel Douglas Brennen






